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VILLAGE OF AMESVILLE

HOME OF THE COONSKIN LIBRARY

P.O. Box 213, Amesville, Ohio 45711

Voice 740-448-2411; Fax 740-448-2411

May 25, 2023

United States Department of Transportation Federal Highway Administration

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Reference: Charging and Fueling Infrastructure Discretionary Grant Program

Dear United States Department of Transportation Federal Highway Administration:
The Village of Amesville is pleased to partner with Sustainable Ohio Public Energy Council

(SOPEC) in this project submission to the United States Department of Transportation Federal

Highway Administration Charging and Fueling Infrastructure Discretionary Grant Opportunity.

We offer support and cooperation to SOPEC as lead applicant in this greatly needed and highly

valuable project to expand EV charging accessibility throughout Southeast and Southwest Ohio.

This investment to our region will build upon existing EV charging infrastructure and fill critical gaps in current EV charging options necessary for regional travel. 
This project makes EV travel a reality in a way not previously available to disadvantaged communities and will significantly lower greenhouse gas emissions and offer economic benefits to communities and areas currently without EV charging options.
The scope of this project and its partners represent a region of rural, urban and suburban

communities and locations with a commitment and focus on equity, accessibility, safety,

environmental impact, workforce and economic development. As a partner we are excited for

the opportunity to improve our green infrastructure for the long-term benefit of our current and

future residents and visitors.
Sincerely,
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Gary Goosman, Mayor

Village of Amesville
